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The Deanery of Hammersmith and Fulham

MISSION ACTION PLAN

Draft 4 revised by Stephan & Rowland May 2003 

hfd.org.uk

The Deanery AIM is “GROWTH and COOPERATION in CHRIST”.
Our specific objectives are:

1. GROWTH

a) To share learnings about successful growth factors by holding Deanery Synods at Churches which have shown significant growth in attendance and/or giving and hearing how this has come about.

b) To encourage all Churches to develop a Mission Action Plan.

c) To develop particular ‘Deanery Growth Projects’, having the full support of the whole Deanery and to which every congregation can make some kind of contribution – resources, people, ideas, prayer. The Deanery has been asked to re-develop St John’s, Glenthorne Road as such an ‘extra-parochial’ project.

d) To explore, understand and promote new ideas and models for Church, especially in community ministry.

e) To have a Common Fund process that encourages financial growth through a sense of responsibility and mutual accountability. We seek a commitment to meeting 100% of the Deanery’s Net Costs by 2004 and 100% of its Gross Costs by 2005. The current process is described in an appendix to this document.

2. COOPERATION 

The Deanery Standing Committee and the Deanery Synod will make their main contribution to the life of the Deanery itself by focussing their discussions and planning on the strengthening of cooperation between all Deanery Churches in these ways:

a) Closer work and discussion within local clusters of parishes.

b) Networking across the Deanery on specific issues.

c) Support for the ‘Hope for Hammersmith and Fulham’ programme.

d) The organisation every two years of a Deanery Day for the sharing of ideas, mutual encouragement and celebration.

e) The support of Christian Mission through the schools in the Deanery.

Appendix – Common Fund Process.
i. Parish Treasurers are asked to return a copy of the accounts for the previous year by 31st May, either by separate letter or by means of a form in the pack sent to each parish for its Annual Meeting. Treasurers will also be asked for Electoral Roll numbers and for information about any special circumstances that may affect the parish’s financial position in the course of the next two years. The clergy will also supply the Area Dean with a brief statement about the mission planning and activities of every parish. These statements will be published as a special edition of ‘Deanery Exchange’ and circulated throughout the Deanery to increase general awareness of what work is in progress. This document will also resource the process of Common Fund allocations.

ii. The lay members of the Standing Committee meet in the 3rd week of June to consider draft targets for ’04 and ’05.

iii. There is a meeting of Treasurers in late July to discuss the targets and to receive firm offers for the next year and provisional targets for the year following. This gives a good amount of time to PCC’s to discuss the targets proposed and to agree their positions before the Common Fund meeting in the autumn.
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